
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

January 24th, 2020 

 

Left Lane closure on Northbound Sarcee Trail 

 
Location: Northbound Sarcee Trail, South of Richmond Road intersection 
 
Impact: Left lane closure   
 
Reason: Work being completed on guard rail installations 
 
 
Start date: Thursday, January 30th 2020 
 
End date:  Thursday, January 30th 2020 
  
Work hours: 09:00am-3:00pm 
 
Speed limit: N/A 
 

 
Other information: N/A 

 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL would like to 
thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
403-212-0565 
info@SWCRRproject.com 
www.SWCRRproject.com 
 

 



 

 

 

 


